
Bluffview School Board of Directors
Notice of Time Change for 12/16/21 Board Meeting

Posted 11/18/21

The December 16th, 2021 Bluffview Board meeting will start one half hour earlier than normal,
at 6:00 in the bandroom.  This is to accommodate a financial presentation by BKDV.

This will result in NO Finance Committee meeting for the month of December unless otherwise
posted.


